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    February 6, 2019 

To whom it may Concern; 

As owner and operators of Blue Line Elite Shepherds, it has been 
and always will be first and foremost for us to support and help 
all Law Enforcement Agencies in any capacity that we can as 
breeders of German Shepherd dogs.  That is why we have made 
the decision to donate three of our female puppies from our A-
litter, between Furia Satary Somora and Jax Vom Worm Haus to 
the K9 Unit of the Milwaukee House of Corrections.  It is our 
intention with this donation of these three pups that they will 
fulfill their destiny that they were bred for to be working k9’s in 
some form of capacity.  We are making this donation to the 
Milwaukee House of Corrections K9 Unit and the County of 
Milwaukee with no expectation of any kind of compensation. 

 

Sincerely Yours, 

Charlie and Tammy Worm 


